


7/5/22, 10:12 PM Mail - Sibilia, Patricia - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/inbox/id/AAMkADA2YWIzYzdlLTZmMjAtNDkxMy1hYTNkLWVhMjU2NjI0MzZhNQBGAAAAAAC9qOnPU3FRQKml4… 2/2

This plan makes changes to only the 21st, 22nd, and 23rd districts, meaning it can be easily adopted
without any changes to the rest of the map. They are minor in scope and would impact less than one
third of the population in these districts.

I have attached a map that has these suggestions visualized. Thank you for your time and
consideration.

Sincerely,

Ansel A
Latham, NY




